
Got News?? 
A little guide to community 

events from the Meyersdale Public Library 

FREE!  Take one! 

Fire Department Dinner 

Support our firefighters! 

Turkey & Ham Dinner, Jan. 8, 2023, 11 AM-1 PM    

Half price! All-you-can-eat turkey, ham, mashed 

potatoes, stuffing, noodles, green beans, 

applesauce, roll, and cake. 

Only $6 for adults and $3 for children.  

(Eat in house buffet style / Drive Thru Takeout)   

BDH/Konhaus Insurance is sponsoring this dinner.  

 

 

Library Notice: 

Check WJAC or our Facebook  page or Twitter feed 

for weather-related closing information. 

Send us your non-profit community events and we 

will share them! Drop off news items at the library 

or email to community@meyersdalelibrary.org. 
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Church News 

Garrett United Methodist Church and Friends will 

be presenting a cantata, Christmas Forever, 

Amen, on Sun. Jan. 8, at 7 PM.  It will be followed 

by a time of fellowship and light refreshments. 

Borough News 

The January meeting of the Meyersdale Borough 

Council will be on Tuesday, January 10 at 7 p.m. in 

the Community Center meeting room. 

Glass Recycling Collection 

 There will be a bin out at the Somerset Education 

Center as of December 28th to accept all colors of 

glass!  The bin will stay put until full! Drop glass 

off @ 6024 Glades Pike, Somerset, PA.  Accepting: 

Clear, Green, Blue, Brown Glass Bottles. 

 

Sub & Pizza Fundraiser Sale 

The Friends of the Meyersdale Public Library are 

doing a Mariana’s Sub & Pizza sale fundraiser to 

benefit the library. Items are $9 each.  Orders 

and payment are due by January 18.  Delivery will 

be on January 31 between 11:30 a.m. and 2 p.m.  

See any Friends of the Library member or inquire 

at the main library desk to order. 

Coming February 10, 2023:  

The Return of Death by Chocolate! 

Thank you to everyone who made our town shine for the 

holidays.  The Somerset Trust Gazebo, the former Murphy 

building, the library, and many businesses & homes looked 

festive.  Thank you to MVFD for the street decoration work. 
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